
McCormick County will be accepting bids to replace flooring at the Judicial Building located at 211 West 

Augusta Street, McCormick, SC 29835. Bids shall include all the following: removal of existing flooring, 

any prep work on existing concrete, installing new LVT flooring, installing new 6’’ Coe base, moving all 

furniture. All potential bidders are responsible for their own measurements. Owners will disconnect 

computers and hook them back up. Areas not to install floors, Bathrooms, stairwell, and upstairs storage 

rooms all other portions of the building get new flooring. Bids must include all labor, materials and clean 

up/haul away. Allowance of $3.80 per square foot for flooring material needs to be included in the bid 

and the owner will approve the material before the bid is awarded. Bidders must visit the building. 

Please contact Ryan Branyon to visit the building (do not go to the building without an appointment) 

(864)852-2231. Bids must be sealed. The bid opening will be Wednesday, April 17 at 2pm, 610 South 

Mine St., McCormick SC.     


